
Emergency Warning Siren Testing 
 

Installation of the new emergency warning siren system is  
complete.  The 5-siren system is used to alert Lockhart residents 
of impending weather dangers.   
 

ROUTINE SIREN TESTING is scheduled for: 
January 21, 2019 at 1pm 

April 15, 2019 at 1pm 
July 15, 2019 at 1pm 

October 21, 2019 at 1pm 
 

For questions regarding the new system or siren testing, please 
contact City Hall at (512) 398-3461 or the Police Department at 
(512) 398-4401.  To view a map of the siren coverage, please visit 
us at www.lockhart-tx.org or stop by City Hall.  
  

Continuous  Tornado Warning—tornado seen in 
immediate area, take cover 

Wail (Long) High winds and/or hail 
Wail (Short) Flooding imminent in low areas 

Siren Sounds Meaning 

 


